
   
 

   
 

 

 

Tampa Bay Association of Environmental Professionals  
 Annual Photo Contest 

Sponsorship Opportunity 2019 

 

 
The TBAEP Board of Directors will host our 8th Annual Photo Contest beginning May 1st and culminating at the FAEP Conference September 19 - 20 at 
Embassy Suites Tampa. Both members and non-members are invited to submit to the contest. Winning photos will be placed in the TBAEP 2020 
calendar which will be distributed at the 2019 FAEP conference hosted by TBAEP.  We will double the usual number of calendars  for printing, which 
means that your logo will be viewed by twice as many Environmental Professionals throughout Florida! Sponsorship helps cover the cost of operating 
the contest and printing calendars. All members can receive a TBAEP Calendar featuring the top contest photos. 
 
There are three levels of sponsorship available for the 2019 Photo Contest.  Sponsorship levels, costs and associated benefits are listed below: 

 Bronze Silver Gold 

Benefits $250 $500 $750 

Logo and company name in Photo Contest Announcements  ✔ ✔ ✔ 

Sponsor acknowledgement on the photo contest banner at the 
annual member event Falliday  

✔ ✔ ✔ 

Logo and link on the TBAEP website photo contest page for 1 year ✔ ✔ ✔ 

Sponsor acknowledgement on the photo contest banner at the 
annual member event Falliday  

✔ ✔ ✔ 

Logo and Company information included as a month 
advertisement in the Annual Photo Contest Calendar  

Logo Only 
½ Ad Space 

(Shared Page Ad)  

1 Ad Space 

(Solo Page Ad) 

Invitation to participate on Contest Judging Panel  ✔ ✔ 

Exclusivity as the presenting sponsor *Only available before other 
sponsors are committed 

  ✔ 

Questions and logos and ads should be sent to tbaep@faep-fl.org.  

FDACS Registration # CH38754. "A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING 

TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT,  APPROVAL,  OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE."  

mailto:tbaep@faep-fl.org

